
Notice is hereby given that SSE Generation Limited (‘SSE’) 
intends to submit an application to the Secretary of State 
(the ‘SoS’) for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy for a 
Development Consent Order (‘DCO’) to develop a new low 
carbon Combined Cycle Gas Turbine (CCGT) power station 
with a gross electrical output capacity of up to 910MW 
and associated development (together the ‘Keadby 3 Low 
Carbon Gas Power Station Project’ or ‘the Project’) on land 
at and in the vicinity of the existing Keadby power stations 
in North Lincolnshire (grid reference 482351 411796).

The Project will include a CCGT plant with integrated 
cooling infrastructure and carbon and compression plant, 
natural gas pipeline connection, electrical connections, 
water connection corridors between the CCGT and the 
Stainforth and Keadby Canal and the River Trent, an above 
ground installation for carbon dioxide export infrastructure, 
accesses, temporary construction and laydown areas, haul 
routes, and other associated development.

SSE has a duty to consult the local community about the 
Project under Section 47 of the Planning Act 2008 and 
has produced a Statement of Community Consultation 
(‘SoCC’) setting out how it will undertake that consultation, 
the dates of the consultation (‘the consultation period)  
and the activities and methods.

SECTION 47(6)(a) PLANNING ACT 2008
THE KEADBY 3 LOW CARBON GAS POWER STATION PROJECT
NOTICE OF PUBLICATION OF THE STATEMENT OF COMMUNITY CONSULTATION

Proposal for a new low carbon Combined Cycle Gas Turbine power station and associated development at 
Keadby, North Lincolnshire  

The SoCC and other consultation documents, including the PEIR Non-Technical summary, may be inspected free of charge at: https://www.ssethermal.com/keadby3  
(‘the Project Website’). Alternatively write to FREEPOST KEADBY 3, or telephone 0800 211 8194 or e-mail consultation@keadby3.co.uk and leave your details and a paper copy 
will be posted to you free of charge. A paper copy of the Preliminary Environmental Impact Report (PEIR) document is also available, copying and distribution costs up to a 
maximum of £200 will apply; please allow a week for receipt of documents via these methods. Your personal details will not be not placed on public record and will be handled 
in accordance with our Privacy Notice, available at the Project Website.

Indicative appearance of Keadby 3 in the context of existing Keadby Power Stations and the Keadby Windfarm
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